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MAYOR PIKOLYCKY TO SERVE ON STATE 
SUSTAINABLE JERSEY BOARD

Woodbine—Mayor William Pikolycky is pleased to announce that he has been 
appointed to serve as a New Jersey State League of Municipalities 
representative on the fifteen-member Board of Trustees for Sustainable Jersey. 

His term of appointment will be from March 1, 2013 through February 29, 2016.

Sustainable Jersey is a certification program for municipalities in New Jersey that 
want to go green, save money and take steps to sustain their quality of life over 
the long term. Launched in 2009, it is a nonprofit, nonpartisan organization that 
provides tools, training and financial incentives to support and reward 
communities as they pursue sustainability programs.

Woodbine was honored in 2009 as the Sustainable Jersey Champion in the 
“Small Community” category.

“I am honored by being asked to serve alongside a number of Board of Directors 
who are associated with a number of institutions and governmental agencies as 
well as municipalities in accomplishing the goals of this organization,” 
commented Mayor Pikolycky.   


